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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  
September 30 K-3 VIP Assembly, 9:00 a.m., cafeteria 
   4-8 Character Counts Assembly, 2:10 p.m., gym 
   8th Grade Movie Night – 7:00 p.m. 
 
Come support your 8th graders!  They will be hosting a Movie Under the Stars, this 
Friday, September 30th at 7:00. Bring a blanket, flashlight, and chair. (If the weather 
takes a turn it will be moved into the gym) Free admission. There will be a variety of 
concessions available for purchase. Pre-sale tickets available at school or contact 
Victoria Heppner at 352-9523. As well as selling concessions at our movie event, the 
8th graders will be pre-selling a special meal package which includes a slice of pizza, a 
drink and a bag of popcorn for $4. These tickets will be available to buy after school all 
next week next to the gym, from roughly 2:45-3:15.  More to come….. 

 
Infant, Child Enrichment Services (I.C.E.S.) is holding a 2 part “Nurturing Parenting” 
class beginning Thursday, September 27th from 5:00-7:00 at the ATCAA Family Center 
on 18080 Blue Bell East, past Sierra Bible Church. For more information or to register, 
contact ICES at 533-0377. 
 
Speaking of ICES, if you need help with finding or paying for child care, parenting 
support, or if you are interested in starting an in-home child care business, then you 
should get in touch with them.  This local agency helps families through parenting 
classes and child care services.  You can contact them at 533-0377. 
 
P.A.T.H.S. (Parents at Twain Harte School) is having an inventory clear out sale!  They 
are looking to clear out their inventory of Twain Harte School Coffee (supplied by 
Motherlode Roasting Company) and their T-shirts and sweatshirts!  Coffee is $4 per one 
pound bag and comes in decaf, French vanilla, dark and light roasts.  Twain Harte 
School t-shirts are now $4, and sweatshirts are now $9!  What a bargain!  Sizes are 
limited.  Please come to the school office or contact Kellee Leamy at 209-352-3575 for 
ordering info. 
 
As we’ve hit cooler mornings, and warmer afternoons, our lost and found has begun its 
annual expansion!  Please make sure you are reminding your students to check the two 
lost and found locations we have (outside the office in the main hallway in the lower 
building, and in the mall area of the upper building) for any lost sweatshirts, jackets or 
lunchboxes.  Also, please remember to put your child’s name on their things so we can 
help them find their way back together! 
 
Go Braves! 
Dan Mayers, Principal 
dmayers@twainharteschool.com 
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